

Diocese of Westminster

EDUCATION SERVICE

Director of Education: JP Morrison MA (Hons) MBA (Ed) NPQH

Mrs Geraldine Pears Headteacher Blessed Dominic Catholic Primary School Lanacre Avenue Colindale London NW9 5FN

8th July 2019

Dear Geraldine,

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you and your staff on receiving an Outstanding judgement in your recent Ofsted inspection.

This is a fantastic testimony to your leadership and I am delighted for you and all at Blessed Dominic's School community.

Your proven expertise and achievement for Catholic education is worth celebrating. I hope your staff will be willing to share their skills and experiences for the benefit of others.

Congratulations once again and please convey my best wishes to governors, staff and students.

Yours sincerely,

JP Morrison

Director of Education

Please reply to: Vaughan House, 46 Francis Street, London SW1P 1QN
Tel: 020 7798 9005 Fax: 020 7798 9013 E-mail: education@rcdow.org.uk
Registered Charity No. 233699 – Website: www.rcdow.org.uk